
 

Monday, 17th January 2022 
 

Parent - Teacher Consultation 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Across our Trust, we aimed to return to face to face parent-teacher consultations in 
February. 
  
However, due to the Omicron variant and the continued increase in Covid-19 cases within 
our communities, it has been agreed that we will continue with remote meetings for the 
time being. 
  
This means that all primary schools in the Trust will be closed on Friday 11th February to 
support remote parent-teacher consultations. 
  
We will be contacting you in the upcoming weeks for you to sign up for your parent-teacher 
meeting through Arbor. We will be using the TEAMS platform to hold our virtual parents’ 
meeting. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this, please contact me through the school office. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
 

Nicky Ross 
Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy 
North Star Community Trust, Leader of Primary of Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


